Berrybank Wind Farm

Weekly Construction Report - 08/12/2020
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Upcoming Road works:

Sealing works on the intersection of
Hamilton Hwy and Berrybank-Wallinduc
Road have begun on Monday 7%
December 2020.

| The expected completion of these works ===
is Monday 14 December 2020.

During this time there will be some minor
delays and reduced speed limits and
rolling road closures in this area.

Berrybank Stage-2 Wind Farm:

From Friday 11 December 2020, works
will be occurring on the Transmission
Line along Padgetts Lane.

| These works will include the stringing of =
| an additional 3 lines on the already
. installed Transmission Line poles.

These works are expected to be
, completed by Wednesday 23"
December 2020, during this time there
. will be some minor traffic delays along
Padgetts Lane.
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